
 

 

 

 

Dear Valued clients, 

 

We at Power Solution Industries value our business relationships and we always look to serve your 

needs better. For this, we are pleased to announce that PSI has assigned its group sister company 

SPECTRUM 7 Trading as its exclusive distribution channel in the United Arab Emirates.  

Effective January 1, 2023, all your Inquiries, purchase orders, payments and other communications to be 

addressed to SPECTRUM 7.  

We thank you for your trust in PSI products and services and assure you that such reliability will remain 

the same through our new distribution channel. 

SPECTRUM 7 is part of PSI group and will keep working at the same level of reliability and assurance of 

quality of products and services. 

You can address your inquiries and queries to any of your sales contact person on their new email or at 

the SPECTRUM 7 sales emails below: 

 

sales.ae@spectrum7.net 

ssc.ae@spectrum7.net 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Assem Zarif 

Managing Director 

PSI Group 
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